
Sister Nibedita Government General Degree 
College for Girls 

Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-27 

NOTICE 
Notice No: SNGGDCG/85 Date: 12/11/2021 

  
This is for the information of all concerned that the college is scheduled for re-opening on 16th 
November, 2021 (Tuesday) in line with Govt. directives after prolonged closure due to pandemic 
crisis.  

The 1st Semester students are advised to report at 10.30 AM, while the 3rd and 5th Semester 
students are required to report at 12 NOON. 
 

  

 

-Sd/- 

Dr. Sebanti Bhattacharya 

Officer-in-Charge, 

Sister Nibedita Government General Degree 
College for Girls 

 


